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May 11, 2018 

 

To: Directors, Exceptional Children Programs 

 Lead Administrators, Charter Schools 

 Directors, State Operated Programs 

 Directors, Education Services for the Deaf and Blind 

 

From: William J. Hussey, Director WJH 

 Exceptional Children Division 

 

Subject:    Webinar – NC Guidance Document for Students who have a Neurological      

                   Visual Impairment 

 

The Sensory Support and Assistive Technology Section will be providing a professional learning 

opportunity for teachers of the visually impaired regarding the recently released North Carolina 

Guidance Document for Students who have a Neurological Visual Impairment. Registration 

information is below.  A link is also provided for registrants to ask questions related to the 

guidance document that will be addressed during the webinar. Questions will be received until 

May 16, 2018. 

 

Webinar Date:  Tue, May 22, 2018 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM 

Registration Link:  https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8266200276371067137 

Link for Questions:  https://bit.ly/2rijrJ3 

 

Additional information about this professional development can be gathered by 

contacting Education Consultants for Visual Impairment Amy Campbell, 

amy.campbell@dpi.nc.gov,  919-807-3988 or Crystal Patrick, 

crystal.patrick@dpi.nc.gov, 704-614-3185.  
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